
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                   

"WEEK AT A GLANCE" June 24-28 
Monday, June 24 

Ø No morning open gym 
Ø Gr. 7 Leaving Event 
Ø Div. 13 and 16 walking to JV 
Ø Div. 6 bowling 

Tuesday, June 25 

Ø No morning open gym 
Ø Last day for students: EARLY DISMISSAL AT 

12:00 NOON 
Ø Year End Assembly 9:00am 

Wednesday, June 26 

Ø Year-End Administrative Day: School Closed  

Thursday, June 27 
Friday, June 28 

Summer Office Hours  
 

June 27-28: 8:30-2:20 
July 1: CLOSED 
July 2: 8:30-2:20 

July 3: CLOSED for summer 
August 26-30: 8:30-2:20 

 

 
 

 
Farewell to the following 
HHE Staff. We wish to 
express our sincere thanks to 
you for serving Harry Hooge 
so well. Good luck in your 
future endeavours! 
 
Ms. Angie (temp EA) 
Mrs. Baydo (teacher) 
Mrs. D. Campbell (teacher) 
Ms. Darby (temp. EA) 
Mrs. B. Goodwin (teacher, 
Happy Retirement!!!) 
Mrs. Lachance (teacher) 
Mrs. Murden (VP) 
Mrs. Organ (support teacher) 
Mrs. Procyk (temp EA) 
Ms. Scott (temp EA) 
Mrs. Tsai (ELL teacher) 
Mrs. Wanamaker (support 
teacher) 
Ms. Zoey (temp EA) 
 

 

School Opening Day 2024/25 
Tuesday, September 3th from 12:30pm-2:20pm is 

the first day back for students going into Gr. 1 
through 7 

 
On the first day back to school, students return to their previous 
classroom teacher. In classes where the existing teacher is no longer at 
our school, we will have another replacement. New students in Grades 
1 to 7 need to report to the table at the front of the school where they 
will be assigned to an age appropriate classroom for the week. Students 
come for attendance, and receive important information.  
 
We need an accurate count for our enrollment, organization, and 
staffing. Please let us know if your child will not be present that day. 
For several reasons, we may not be able to organize students into 
“final” classes until Monday of the following week. Many factors 
make it more challenging to fine tune class composition, and we may 
require extra time.   
 
New Kindergarten students will receive a letter of instruction via email 
regarding their first day of school and gradual entry. 
 

 
I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank our HHE 
PAC! They are a hard 

working, student centered 
group of wonderful parents 
who always step up to help 

out! Your hard work does not 
go unnoticed! 

 
To the many other parents who 
came out to our PAC meetings 

and helped out this year, we 
appreciate you! 

 
 

 

 

 

If your child has any 
medication in the office, 
please plan to pick it up 
Tuesday after school! 

 

Congratulations to our Track and Field 
participants! HHE placed 3rd overall in our 

district for large schools! 

 

We would like to extend a HUGE thank 
you to the Vancouver Sun Children’s 

Fund/Adopt-a-School organization for 
donating $10000 to our breakfast, 
lunch and snack program at HHE! 
With the help of this grant, we were 

able to ensure all students were well fed 
and ready to learn!  

   


